


® The Custer Gallatin National Forest has recently engaged in a multi-year Forest Plan revision. That revision

designated much of the East Crazies as “backcountry” with some wilderness in the Southeast part of the range. Non-
mechanized and non-motorized access is in keeping with these designations and respects the pristine character of the

Crazies.

¢ The exchange represents a unique 5-year effort by Landowners and a working group of diverse interests to hear
concerns from the access, wildlife, and environmental communities. Some representatives of groups were not interested
in trying to find compromise and chose not to participate, but a core group kept at it. This land exchange would be
impossible if even one landowner backs out, so the cooperation is unprecedented.

* As a conservation organization, we are all dependent on private landowners to help protect what many of us cherish-

open spaces, wildlife, resource sustainability and habitat management. We applaud the Forest Service, landowners and
those working on this proposal, who have been willing to put in the time to see this proposal come to fruition and we
encourage the Forest Service to adopt Alternative B, the proposed land exchange.

On behalf of the Board of Supervisors, we strongly encourage your approval of this well-reasoned, collaborative effort
to find an equitable and beneficial opportunity and effective solution.

Sincerely, )
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Mark Thompson, Chairman
Board of Supervisors
Sweet Grass County Conservation District

Phone: 406.932.5160, Extension 3

Post Office Box 749 — Big Timber, MT 59011



